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Operation Christmas Child 

Don’t forget to bring your items for Operation Christmas Child. The boxes will be 

packed on soon. Each student should also bring $9 to pay for shipping the boxes. 

Houses will be competing for points. For a list of items to bring, see the list on the 

Operation Christmas Child website. Questions should be directed to Allison Brown at 

abrown@heritageclassical.org. 

On the Calendar 

November 27-29 Thanksgiving Break 

December 2-6 Spirit Week 

December 11 Law and Government Class Learning Lab to Federal Court House 

December 13 Choir Christmas Concert 

December 16-19 Finals 

Announcements 
 
Alt Schedules  
 
You can find the Alternative Schedules on the website.  

Next week: 

Wednesday Alt D for club meetings at lunch 

Friday Alt A for a special chapel by Mr. Birchler 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions/
http://www.heritageclassical.org/alternative-schedules


Welcome to Heather Griswold 

On Monday, we welcome our new Director of Finance, Heather Griswold. Heather will 

be here on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays. She is wife of Mike and mother to 

Grace (5th grade), Violet (2nd grade), and Jack (Kindergarten). She is overqualified for 

the job having worked on Wall Street in the hedge fund space for 10 years. We are 

thrilled to have her expertise and willingness to keep our school finances organized and 

in order. The board’s goal is to be wise and prudent stewards of the finances of the 

school and to improve our financial standing. Heather will be a huge asset in that goal. 

Be sure to introduce yourself and welcome her to the Heritage family! 

 

Car Decals 
 
You may have noticed that the car decals we purchased last year are fading into a 
strange teal color. The sticker company has reprinted a slightly updated design to 
replace the old stickers. Please stop by the front desk to pick up your decal and help 
spread the school’s visibility. 

 
 
Seeking Camping Cot 
 
As the cold and flu season starts, we have more and more students who feel sick at 
school and need to lie down. We are looking for a foldable camping cot that we could 
pull out for sick students. Do you have one that you no longer use? Please email Kathy 
at office@heritageclassical.org if you think you have something that might work for us. 
 

 
Volunteer Opportunities 

Front desk volunteers: Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. (We will take volunteers for 

the whole day, half day or for every other week.) 

Front desk substitutes: If you can’t commit to a regular time, we need people we can 

call when the regulars need to miss a day. 

Handyman Services: We have a list of minor things that need to be fixed around the 

building. 

Substitute Scorebook-keeper: Mr. Birchler keeps the score books for our home games, 

but occasionally he can’t be there. We need someone who can learn the process and 

help fill in when needed. 

mailto:office@heritageclassical.org


Substitute Scoreboard Operator: We need someone to learn to control the scoreboard 

for all our home games. 

Spring Elective Teacher: We are looking for someone to volunteer to teach an elective 

in the spring. Topic could be something you are passionate about. The time of the class 

is Tuesdays and Thursdays 12:55-1:40. 

Email office@heritageclassical.org if you think you could help with any of these 

opportunities. 

 

Sports Corner  
 
Mark your calendars! Heritage athletics award night is March 27 for all sports! 
 
Upcoming Basketball games: 
Nov 15, vs. Providence at Thomas Jefferson School,  4100 South Lindbergh, 63127 
5:00 Girls and 6:30 Boys 
 
November 19 @CAGSL, 4:30 Girls, 6:00 Boys 
November 21, Home vs. Maryville Christian School, 5:00 Girls and 6:30 Boys 
November 22, @ Westwood Baptist Academy (Poplar Bluff), 5:30 Girls, 7:00 Boys  
 
We are looking for volunteers to keep the scorebook for away games for boys', girls' or 
both teams, as well as a clock operator during the home games. Please let Pam 
Watson know if you would like to help! We can train! 
 
We would like to have a cross country program in the spring. If you know of anyone who 
could coach a team, please let Pam know. 
 
The Heritage Marksmanship Team has competed in three competitions this fall.   

On September 28, Heritage placed 8th out of 13 teams at the 2019 Willard Air Rifle 

Classic of the Ozarks, hosted by the Willard High School NJROTC. 

On October 26, the team placed 15th out of 20 teams in the Show-Me Shoot-Out, hosted 

by the Ozark High School AJROTC. 

Last Saturday, November 9, in Bloomington, IL the team scored a season high total of 

1,967 points out of a possible 2,400.  Allison Brown scored a personal best of 506/600 

points.  Preston Readenour improved his score by 39 points from the match two weeks 

prior.  Sydney Suther gets the Coach’s nomination for Most Improved, bringing her 

score up 87 points! 
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